
From: Audrey Green < >  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 6:55 PM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee 
<SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Bylaw 122 
 
David and I are asking that you rescind the very contentious Bylaw 122.  
 
> The reasons for this request are already well known due to the overwhelming public opposition before 
it was passed by the previous trustees Wright and Thorne. 
 
> We are personally affected and are not comfortable with the changes  
> brought= about by the passing of Bylaw 122. 
 
> When we built our home 22 years ago we followed EVERY BYLAW, BUILDING  
> CODE etc. 
 
> Why now, 22 years later is our home deemed legal non conforming due to size and setbacks? 
 
> We do not want that designation attached to our home. 
 
> Was there really a need to make the changes that impact many other  
> homes on South Pender?  We think not. 
>  
> Thank you 
>  
> Audrey and David Green 
> 
> South Pender 
>  
>  
>  
> Sent from my iPad 
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